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NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and wishes to remind the distinguished delegations participating in the First Meeting of the Technical Group on Transnational Organized Crime to be held in Mexico City on July 26 and 27, 2007 that, where applicable, visa requests need to be processed in good time.  Information on visas for entering Mexico is to be found in Appendix III of the Information Bulletin for the above-mentioned meeting.
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